
Dear Maine Township Community: 

Although there will be modifications to the “way” we serve our food during this time, we want to assure 
you that the quality of “what” we serve will not change.  We will be preparing meals daily, from fresh, 
high quality ingredients that adhere to Quest’s Food Philosophy.  Modifications to the way we serve are 
outlined below: 

Pre- Ordering with My Meal Order 
Quest has made modifications to ensure your meal is served in the safest and freshest way possible.  
Because meals will be primarily served in a remote environment, the District is using an online 
ordering system (My Meal Order).  Below are the steps for ordering weekly meals. 

• Please create an account with My Meal Order – Instruction attached.  This will allow you to 
select the daily meals.

• Meal orders must be submitted by Thursday at Midnight for the next week.

Meal Distribution 
Quest and D207 have partnered up to ensure that our students have a fresh breakfast and lunch every 
day. 

• Meal Distribution will take place at all three schools in D207 between 2pm and 4pm on Tuesdays
and Thursdays each week

o Maine East bus concourse
o Maine South main entrance
o Maine West bus concourse

• On Tuesdays you will receive a breakfast and lunch for Wednesday and Thursday
• On Thursday you will receive a breakfast and lunch for Friday, Monday and Tuesday
• Meals will be labeled with the student’s name and ID number



Safety & Sanitation Enhancement 

• Posting appropriate signage to maintain social distancing.
• Wearing proper personal protective equipment (PPE) including gloves and masks.

Quest Employee Safety and Sanitation Practices 
Quest requires all employees, vendor or visitor, volunteers or guests to abide by the 
recommendations provided by the CDC which include: 

• Staying home if sick.
• Checking temperatures daily.
• Implementing daily health checks for symptoms.
• Designating an employee to monitor that social distancing and increased sanitation guidelines

are adhered to.
• Redesigning workflows to ensure social distancing in our kitchens and workspaces.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Quest’s District Manager, 
Anthony Ferrazzuolo, at anthony@questfms.com or, Food Service Director at: 

Maine East, Karen Crouch at Karen.crouch@questfms.com 

Maine West, Nicola DaMato at NDamato@questfms.com 

Maine South, Tony Puzzolo at Tony.Puzzolo@questfms.com 

Sincerely, 

Nick Saccaro 
President 
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